Attachment 8

Hagen, Jennifer

Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 9:02 AM
To: Web Planning Division
Subject: VTSM 9547 - Hanson Lane Project

CAUTION - EXTERNAL SENDER

To Whom it may concern,
I just want to put in a formal email showing how against this project me and my family are.

It 1s sickening to me how this City and Oakley have become all about build build build, you are slowly pushing
all the farming lands out, all for a bunch of housing tracks. I have lived on this property my entire life and now I
feel like any day it will be taken from us and we will have to move because god forbid people have property
anymore or open spaces. The amount of worry and anxiety we suffer on a daily bases because we don't know
when someone will come knocking on our door is wrong no one should have to feel like we do, and no one can
give us any information or timelines on when our time could be up.

Not everyone wants our city to keep growing, a lot of us are not happy about how everything is being taken
over by homes and businesses.

Sincerely,
Melinda Ra

Brentwood



Hagen, Jennifer

From: Sinziana Todor _>

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 9:50 PM
To: =yPlanningMembers
Subject: Hanson Lane Development - Park

CAUTION - EXTERNAL SENDER

Hello commissioners,

Homecoming Way Park is across from a 7Eleven, and it is littered constantly with beer and hard
alcohol bottles. Also, the crowd frequenting this park is not children because of the segment of
population frequenting the park. If | were a parent | will never allow my children to go play at that
park.

Also, Sunset park was mentioned, this park is not a community park and open by
appointment/reservation only. This park does not constitute a community/ neighborhood park.

Please do not approve Hanson Lane development without a neighborhood park.
Thank you,

Sinziana Todor





